
Submitter: Christine  Maierhofer  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

We have seen how other tax increases have been sneakily shifted over the years to 

be used for other things and we cannot afford to keep up this tax-happy behavior. 

You, our elected officials, need to prove you can manage our tax dollars with 

responsibility (something you have not done in years) before we the people will give 

more. Without a cap on property taxes, you will very quickly turn Oregon into the next 

California. Debt a mile high and completely unaffordable living.  


